
 

 

 

5 December 2024 

 

 

Lethbridge Area Operations Update  

 

 

Farm Pride Foods Ltd (ASX: FRM) (‘FRM’ or ‘the Company’) advises that further to the Company’s announcement of 

20 November 2024, the Company has received approval from the Victorian Department of Agriculture (Vic Ag) that the 

quarantine notice for Avian Influenza (AI) placed on the remaining Kings and Lethbridge Rocks farms have now been 

lifted and normal operations can resume.  

Since the Company’s first announcement dated 4 June 2024 in relation to the AI situation in the Lethbridge/Meredith 

area, the Company has been actively working towards cleaning and recovery of the AI impacted farms with regular 

contact with Vic Ag.  

The Company continues to work towards restarting operations and returning to normal operations over the coming 

months.  

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Farm Pride Foods Ltd. 
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About Farm Pride (FRM) 
 
Farm Pride is a leading ASX listed vertically integrated egg company that farms, processes and markets a range of egg and egg 
related products. FRM continues to develop its farming business to meet the markets evolving requirement for cage free eggs. FRM 
maintains strong relationships in the supermarket channel and with industrial food manufacturers. FRM is also committed to 
maintaining the highest level of environmental, social and corporate governance responsibility and is the only egg company in 
Australia to manufacture its own egg cartons using recycled newsprint and cardboard. For more information, visit FRM’s website. 
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